
From: Bryan Webber  
Sent: March 18, 2021 11:48 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: SDU Zoning Changes 
 
Dear City Clerk.  
 
I am in full support of the city’s plans to make zoning changes that support the development of 
secondary dwelling units in the lower city. 
 
This would appear to be the lowest cost and most effective way to accommodate new residents coming 
to the city, given its capacity to make use of existing city infrastructure. 
 
Additionally, I hope that the city plans to include waiving development charges, as was proposed when 
the zoning changes were first being considered.  
 
Bryan 
 
Bryan Webber 
Hamilton, ON   
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